
 

 

 

The Céilí (kay-lee) of the Valley Society is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization dedicated to 

promoting and perpetuating Celtic heritage and culture in the Willamette Valley primarily 

through social events that incorporate music and dance. 

 

The Céilí of the Valley offers a variety of activities and opportunities to honor our mission 

including: 

• Promoting dance and music enjoyment through weekly Tuesday evening classes and 

monthly Céilí Mór (Gaelic for big/great party) held on the second Friday of every month.  

• Performing at cultural events & festivals 

• Engaging people of all ages and abilities in dance through demonstrations at community 

venues, assisted living facilities, academic institutions, and historical areas. 

• Instituting a St. Patrick’s Day Celebration parade in Salem 

• Hosting the Samhain Celtic New Year Festival in Salem 

• Sponsoring and hosting the Celtic Music Hour on KMUZ  88.5 FM, a Mid-Willamette 

Valley community radio station, which can be heard world-wide by streaming the show 

live at kmuz.org 

 

Visit us at Facebook.com/ceiliofthevalley or www.ceiliofthevalley.org for more information. 

 

CVS is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization and participating Oregon Cultural Trust non-profit.   

 

The Céilí of the Valley Society hosts a Céilí Mór with live traditional Irish music on the second 

Friday of every month.  The event is held at the VFW Hall, 630 Hood St NE, Salem OR.  Doors 

open at 7 p.m. and live music starts at 8 p.m.  General admission is $10, $5 for students, and $30 

maximum for a family (children 10 and younger are free).  No experience or partner is needed.  

Wear comfortable dancing shoes or just come to listen to great music.  The Céilí is family-

friendly.  Light refreshments are available by donation. 

 

Ceili of the Valley Society is open to everyone, Celtic heritage or not. All activities are inclusive. 

We welcome all people. 

Ceili of the Valley Society está abierta a todos, con herencia celta o no. Todas las actividades 

son inclusivas. Damos la bienvenida a todas las personas. 

http://www.ceiliofthevalley.org/

